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Mr. Piccolo. 
 
 
1.  Are there any documents you would like me to add to my Appendix? 
 
2.  According to Ms. Abraham there may be documents in PALM that are not in 
the IFW. 
 
   Please send me an unedited list of the documents in PALM for this case. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jed Margolin 
Pro Se Appellant 
 
 
 
 
 


